
Greetings Chair Prozanski, members of the committee,
In November of 2020, Measure 110 was passed into law by Oregon voters. Recently, the law enforcement changes were enacted 
pertaining to possession of illegal drugs, but a critical part of the new law is being minimized. The voters that passed measure 110 
want the funding for critical recovery services, expanded housing assistance, peer support and harm reduction services necessary 
to create a wholistic program with tremendous value.  Without the funding, Measure 110 will pass into the half-baked round file of 
laws with good intentions but no dedication.  Please make 110 a viable strategy the saves lives and makes Oregon a model for the 
country!


